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There is nothing more crucial in a democracy than the right to vote. We should be 

removing barriers to voting, not adding them. There is no evidence of wide spread 

view fraud, and this proposal would make voting more difficult for legitimate voters, 

reducing view turnout, in order to prevent an imagined problem. 


